[bookmark: _GoBack] New ID Photographs for 2017 Season are required for all the following:

· ALL U10 Boys & W10 Girls 

· ALL U14 Boys &  W14 Girls

· ALL U18 Boys & W18 Girls

· ALL NEW players playing in U10 / W10 and above age groups

· ALL Returning Players whose photo is more than 3 years old

Can you please ensure this is done well before 20th February as after this date SSFA will commence printing of ID cards. If your photo has not been updated or submitted incorrectly SSFA will charge a $10 reprint fee for each card.  Please Note: Any inappropriate photos may result in your registration being declined.
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Correct Photo for ID card – photo guidelines (122 pixels x 156 pixels)

Please ensure your photo is a passport style image of your head only as per example. 
No Hats or glasses to be worn in ID photographs, unless they are sports glasses. Refer Rule 4G regarding sports glasses approval.
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